
Subject: Re: NFHS5 mortality tables
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Fri, 28 Oct 2022 11:36:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

The Under-5 mortality rates are always calculated from the BR file.  The data for tables 12.9
through 12.12 in the NFHS-4 and -5 report are in the HR files. The questions about deaths in the
household in the past two years are not standard for DHS surveys
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